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Dear Jonathan, 
 
I am writing this letter to offer my support to your proposal for a Sheltered Bicycle 
Parking for Chemical and Life Sciences Building and Roger Adams Laboratory to be 
funded by a Student Sustainability Committee (SSC) grant.   
 
I agree that sheltered bicycle parking will be well received by the building occupants 
and I am supportive of the concept. As you may know, changes to the outside of 
buildings are not within the purview of the School of Chemical Sciences, but need 
approval from Facilities and Service (F&S). Thus, I am not able to approve the project 
but do offer my support.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need additional information. 
 
 

 
Jonathan V. Sweedler, Ph.D. 
James Eiszner Family Chair in Chemistry 
Director, School of Chemical Sciences 
 


